
Product Recall: Water Vapour Airtec tube No. 6A 
 

February 8, 2013 
 
This is a recall announcement of the Water Vapour Airtec tube No. 6A. 
 
If you have the Water Vapour Airtec tubes No. 6A that meet the following items, please 

contact GASTEC Corp. or distributor/dealer you purchased the tubes. 
1. Lot number: 21115 
2. Valid date: 11.2014 
3. Measuring range indicated on the label: 20 - 80mg/m3 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The specifications of the Water Vapour Airtec tube No. 6A are being changed. The 

detector tubes that meet above items have the “before-change” detector tubes and the 
“after-change” instruction sheet and label. If the tubes are used in accordance with the 
attached instruction sheet, the incorrect reading will be given. 
 We apologize for any inconvenience that this error may cause. 
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